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PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

In accordance with Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The Company is proposing revisions to street lighting tariffs to clarify provisions of service, update Rule 14 for street lighting, and introduce light-emitting diode (LED) lighting as a replacement for high pressure sodium (HPS) lighting. Changes are requested on 15.1, 15.2, 51.1, 51.2, 51.3, 52.1, 52.2, 53.2, 57.3, and R14.7 of the Tariff. 

DATED:  January 8, 2014
PACIFIC POWER


By________________________________
                                                  	William R. Griffith
                                                                             Vice President, Regulation                                                 



